留学生のみなさん、B.S.P.メンバーのみなさん、そして留学生と交流しているみなさんへ Dear International Students, B.S.P. members, and all

あいりすレター: IRIS Letter No. 34(2025.3.7)

○IRIS (吹田) 臨時閉室日のお知らせ

下記の期間、IRIS(吹田)は改装工事のため、閉室いたします。 メールと電話でのお問い合わせは受け付けておりますので、何かありましたら下記のメールアドレスか電話番号までご連絡下さい。

【メールアドレス: iris@ciee.osaka-u.ac.jp】

【電話番号:06-6879-7076】

閉室: 3月12日(水)~3月14日(金)

\*閉室は吹田キャンパスのみで、豊中分室と箕面分室は通常通り開室しています。

ONotice of Temporary Closure of IRIS on Suita campus

IRIS (Suita Campus) will be closed Wednesday March12th through Friday March14th for renovations.

We are still accepting inquiries via email and phone. If you have any questions, please contact us at the email address or phone number below.

[Email: iris@ciee.osaka-u.ac.jp]
[Phone number: 06-6879-7076]

\*Only the Suita Campus office will be closed. The Toyonaka and Minoh branch offices will remain open as usual.